
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY 
AUGUST 26, 2025 
 
Today’s Menu: Ham patty on bun, sweet potatoes, broccoli, applesauce, and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu: Cheese pizza, green beans, baby carrots, peaches, and milk 

 
NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, AUGUST 29TH AND MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST. 
 
If you missed the football, volleyball and cross-country shirt orders from Goeffdog, the stores will close at midnight on Wednesday.  
The links to these stores can be found on the Ipswich Tiger Athletics Booster Club page.  This will be the last chance to order! 
 
Students, you must pay for your computer insurance BEFORE you can take your computer home.  Please see Mrs. Gohl if you have any 
questions.   
 
Students, friendly reminder, if you come in late or leave early you MUST ENTER THROUGH THE MAIN OFFICE AND CHECK IN OR OUT – 
UNLESS ANOTHER PLAN HAS BEEN MADE WITH MR. KNUST OR MRS. GOHL.  Please DO NOT let students in the high school commons 
or library doors! 
 
There will be a high school student council meeting TODAY in Mrs. Kulesa’s room during SRP. 
 
There will be a FBLA meeting tomorrow during SRP in Ms. Lacher’s room. 
 
 

Activity information: 

 
Cross Country meet Thursday at Bowdle at 10:00am. The bus will leave at 8:30am. 
 
Volleyball game here Thursday at 6:00pm.  Livestream will be available on HUDLFAN app.  It is a FREE app. 
 
Football game here Friday at 7:00pm.  Game will be livestreamed on the HUDLFAN app. 
 
Mark your calendars!  Gala day is Friday, October 3rd!  Parade will start at 1:00pm – please contact Mrs. Gohl at school if you are 
interested in having a entry  
 
 

Mrs. Kruse: 

Juniors and Seniors, if you want to take the District ACT in October, please see Mrs. Kruse by TODAY! 

 

 


